
 
 
 

 2-15-18 
 

Hello Club Members; 
 
This winter and flu season has been a rough one, hope everyone is doing well, this is 
just a quick message to remind everyone that as planned at the annual meeting last 
month, we are having a seminar next Saturday February 24th at the Centerburg 
Conservation Club house. Start time is 10:00, end to be determined! 
 
We have two different subjects being show cased: George Kidner will be showing us 
bead work and Dave Nunes will be showing us how to scrimshaw. He suggests we 
bring an exacto knife with a #11 blade (I think that’s the pointy one) 
Sis had said she may bring something for lunch, but I had an email from her 
yesterday saying she broke her leg! So send her get well wishes and bring your own 
lunch. 
 
I did hear from Althea at Pheasants Forever and they will be looking for us to help 
them on Saturday April 14th with their Kids Day event. Plenty of time to talk about 
this later, but you can put it on your calendar.  
 
The new club secretary has been doing a great job on the web site, if you get a 
chance to be on the internet, check it out. 
 
Sincerely; 
Mark Hazel 
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